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Fun in the Sun

The children have taken full advantage of the fantastic summer weather,
enjoying the playtime equipment on offer on the Huff and Puff trolley
and seeking shade whilst sharing a story in our Reading Shed. A big
‘thank you’ to the Y6 Playleaders, who have organised games and
supported the play of our younger children this week.

Rising Stars

As you will have seen from the letter home this week, our
wraparound care has changed its name to be in keeping with our
school vision. This week in 'Rising Stars', the children have been
taking part in our summer countdown display. Each day a different
child chooses a yellow square and opens a window. Behind each
window the children have drawn a little picture but no one knows
where their individual picture is hidden, it's a surprise each day. Each
window represents one day nearer to the summer holidays hence
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the name of our display 'Summer Countdown'. We're looking forward
to meeting many of you at our launch of Rising Stars on Thursday
30th June after school.

Sally and Angie

Classes for September

As you may know we are saying a sad goodbye to Mrs Eleanor Wilkinson and Mrs Angela Walley at the
end of term. This week we have had some new faces in school: having tours with some of the school
council; teaching lessons and having lunch with the children, as we have been interviewing for next
September. This week has made me so proud to be the headteacher of our school. Every candidate
has said how wonderful the children are, how welcoming, polite and well mannered they are which is
so true. Thank you children, you are all stars. | will be letting parents know about classes and teachers
in September as soon as | possibly can when all the relevant checks are made on the successful
candidates.

Involving parents

Asyou know at KGB we are keen to hear the views of parents. Hopefully you have received the
consultation about the RSE policy (the policy and questionnaire can be found below).

Parents' forums are a great way of finding out the views of parents and we were able, after the Covid
situation, to hold a successful one last term. | plan to make this a regular item every term next year
and will endeavour to give parents as much notice as possible. Please also look out for a homework
questionnaire and end of year survey which | would really appreciate being completed before the
summer. Thank you.

{
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RSHE Policy Consultation

Parents

Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

* Required

Name (optional)

Your answer

AW W G [N IR 1 [DURG R S R T PRy SRR PR TSR [ SR - D | *

Queen's Jubilee Book

Each family was gifted a special book last week to commemorate and celebrate the Platinum Jubilee.
It is a journey back in time exploring the reign of Queen Elizabeth Il and a souvenir to ‘treasure forever'.
If your family did not receive one please do let us know.
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Y3,4,5 trip

Years 3,4 and 5 were very excited to set off on their trip to the Bowes Museum today to take part in
workshops to enhance their history learning about the Stone, Bronze and Iron Ages. | am sure we will
find out about their adventures in the next newsletter.

Grooving Through the Decades

Key Stage 2 are busy preparing and rehearsing for this year's performance. More information will
follow but you may want to 'Save The Date' (see dates below).

Dates for your diary

These can also be found on our website:
Term Dates > Kirkby and Great Broughton School

8th July Sports afternoon

11th July Reserve sports afternoon

Evening: Key Stage 2 performance

Tuesday 12th afternoon (matinee) KS2 performance

13th to 15th Y6 Stokesley induction

14th ‘Moving up’ morning in school

Tuesday 19th July Year 6 to Stokesley School to watch We Will Rock You
Weds 20th July Leavers service, lunch and parents'tea

Thursday 21st Last day of school for children
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